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Authority Over Death
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FIRST TIME HERE? We would love to meet you! Scan the QR code to introduce yourself 
or stop by the Welcome Desk to say hello! We have a gift bag for you, complete with 
homemade cookies and fruit snacks! We also have free coffee and tea in the café. Just 
turn left when you enter the main doors. It’s around the corner to the left across from the 
baptistry pond.

WELCOME!

WHAT'S HAPPENING AT LEFC

CONNECT WITH US! If you are looking for help taking next steps in 
your faith or involvement at LEFC, or if you have a prayer request to 
share, don't hesitate to reach out! Go to lefc.net/connectwithus or 
scan the QR code to connect with us!

lefc.net / hiring

NOW HIRING LEFC is looking 
to hire a full-time receptionist 
to be the first point of contact 
with the church office and to 
provide administrative support 
to the executive team. Visit the 
website below for a complete job 
description and to apply!

WOMEN'S SPRING BRUNCH All 
women (16+) are invited to attend 
our spring brunch on Saturday, 
April 26, at 9AM. In addition to 
a delicious meal, Janet Travis 
and Jenny Hoover will lead us in 
a conversation about the joy of 
repentance. Sign up by April 17.

lefc.net/women

EASTER AT LEFC
MAUNDY THURSDAY is the day we commemorate Jesus' last supper with the apostles 
before his crucifixion. Join us this Thursday, April 17, at 7PM for our Maundy Thursday 
service, where we will spend time in communion, worship, and meditation.

EASTER SUNDAY You are invited to join us this Sunday, April 20, for our Easter Sunday 
celebration! We will have 3 identical services at 8AM, 9:30AM, and 11AM. ABFs, Crossover, 
G56, and 1st-4th grade classes will be closed for the day as we gather together in the main 
service to worship our Risen Savior! Children's classes (infants through kindergarten) will 
be open for the 8AM and 9:30AM services only.

NEWCOMERS' BREAKFAST 
On Saturday, May 3, Pastor Tony 
and his wife Kristen will host a 
breakfast for adults and teens 
new to LEFC. You'll have the 
opportunity to meet the pastoral 
staff and learn about LEFC. Sign up 
online or call the office to RSVP!

lefc.net /newcomers

CREATED TO PRAISE Kids in 
grades 2-6: Register now for 
Created to Praise kids' worship 
choir! We will have four Sunday 
practices from April 27 to May 
18 and then will join the worship 
team at Sunday in the Park on 
June 1. Space is limited! Sign up 
online by April 16. Contact Lindsey 
Snader with any questions at 
lindseysnader23@gmail.com.

lefc.net /createdtopraise

OUR NEXT BAPTISM will be held 
at Lititz Springs Park following our 
Sunday in the Park worship service 
on June 1! Contact Melissa Underhill 
by May 18 if you'd like to sign up to 
be baptized or learn more!

melissa.underhil l@lefc.net

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING  
Join us for our congregational 
meeting on Sunday, May 18.  
5PM - Meal by donation to support 
our Southeast Asia Missions Team. 
5:45PM - Kids Ministry available 
for infants - 4th grade. Please 
preregister at the website below! 
6PM -  Meeting to receive new 
members, affirm leaders, approve 
the 2025-26 budget, and more!

KIDMIN SUMMER SUNDAYS We 
are building a team of people to 
lead our kids’ classes in July and 
August so that our year-round 
Shepherds have the opportunity 
to rest and recharge. Would you 
consider being part of this team 
and investing in the lives of kids 
this summer? Learn more at the 
connection counter or our website!

lefc.net / kids / ser vinglefc.net /meetings

SUNDAY IN THE PARK for Sunday 
in the Park! Join us at the Lititz 
Springs Park on Sunday, June 1, 
from 10AM to 2PM for an outdoor 
worship service followed by 
baptisms, food trucks, and fun with 
our church family and community! 
More information coming soon!

WEEDING HELP NEEDED We 
are looking for volunteers to help 
with weeding around the building, 
in flower beds, and in parking lot 
islands this spring and summer. 
For more info, contact Rod Huber!

huber@lefc.net, 717-283-6084

EARTHQUAKE RESPONSE 
EFCA ReachGlobal and Global 
Fingerprints have partnered with 
church-planting networks in 
Myanmar to provide support to the 
areas affected by the earthquake. 
Go to our website to learn more!

lefc.net/mobilization

CROSSOVER SUMMER CAMPS 
Today is the deadline to sign up 
for our middle and high school 
summer camps! Don't miss out on 
this opportunity to build lasting 
relationships and to spend a week 
saturated in God's Word!
- 

- 

More information and registration 
at the website below!

lefc.net/crossover

THE SUMMIT (Middle School) 
June 16-21 in Montrose, PA 
BEACH CAMP (High School) 
July 7-12 in Harvey Cedars, NJ


